
4'0" X 9'4"
BALCONY

F

MW

DW

W/D

F

MW

DW

W/D

13'7" X 6'0"
KITCHEN

11'0" X 9'0"

LIVING/
DINING

4'0" X 9'4"
BALCONY

333 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 370 sq.ft.INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:A2

FLOORS 3 - 17

FLOOR 3 TERRACE CONDITION

TERRACE

UP



LEVEL 3 - 6

4'0" X 9'4"
BALCONY
4'0" X 9'4"

BALCONY

11'9" X 8'10"
BEDROOM

15'8" X 9'0"

LIVING/
DINING

13'7" X 6'0"
KITCHEN

F

MW

DW

W/D

4'0" X 9'4"
BALCONY
4'0" X 9'4"

BALCONY

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:

FLOORS 3-7

359 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 396 sq.ft.A1

FLOOR 3 TERRACE CONDITIONFLOOR 3 TERRACE CONDITION

TERRACE

UP

AutoCAD SHX Text
WV



4'0" X 9'4"
BALCONY

11'9" X 8'10"
BEDROOM

8'10" X 7'4"
DEN

13'7" X 6'0"
KITCHEN

F

MW

DW

W/D

15'8" X 9'0"

LIVING/
DINING

337 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 374 sq.ft.INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:A3

FLOORS 8 - 17



LEVEL 3 - 6

18'6" X 6'6"
KITCHEN

12'10" X 9'9"

LIVING/
DINING

11'9" X 8'10"
BEDROOM

11'0" X 9'0"

LIVING/
DINING

15'8" X 9'0"

LIVING/
DINING

F

MW

DW

W/D

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:523 sq.ft. 523 sq.ft.B16

FLOORS 3-7

AutoCAD SHX Text
WV



9'10" X 9'9"

10'0" X 10'0"

4'9" X 11'10"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BALCONY

9'3" X 11'0"
LIVING

13'0" X 6'5"

KITCHEN/
DINING

W/D

DW

MW

F

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:409 sq.ft. 56 sq.ft. 465 sq.ft.B1

FLOORS 3-17

AutoCAD SHX Text
WV

AutoCAD SHX Text
COMM.



11'0" X 9'9"

4'0" X 9'4"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BALCONY

8'9" X 13'3"
KITCHEN/DINING

13'3" X 5'5"
KITCHEN

14'3" X 11'8"

LIVING/
DINING

W/D

W/D

W/D

F MW DW

F

MW

DW

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:460 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 497 sq.ft.B8

FLOORS 8-17

AutoCAD SHX Text
COMM.

AutoCAD SHX Text
COMM.

AutoCAD SHX Text
COMM.



11'5" X 9'0"

9'0" X 12'10"

4'9" X 11'2"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BALCONY

9'4" X 10'5"
LIVING

16'7" X 8'7"
KITCHEN/DINING

W/D
W/D

DW
DW

MW
MW

F
F

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:489 sq.ft. 53 sq.ft. 542 sq.ft.B13

FLOORS 3-17

AutoCAD SHX Text
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AutoCAD SHX Text
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AutoCAD SHX Text
WV



11'3" X 9'3"

7'3" X 6'0"

16'3" X 8'5"

10'0" X 10'8"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

DEN

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BALCONY

10'6" X 7'9"
LIVING

KITCHEN/DINING

W/D

4'0" X 9'4"

DW

F

MW

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:490 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 527 sq.ft.C2

FLOORS 3 - 17



13'7" X 6'6"
KITCHEN

12'10" X 9'9"

LIVING/
DINING

11'9" X 8'10"
BEDROOM

8'10" X 7'4"
DEN

F

MW

DW

W/D

11'0" X 9'0"

LIVING/
DINING

15'8" X 9'0"

LIVING/
DINING

544 sq.ft. 544 sq.ft.INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:C10

FLOORS 8 - 17



10'0" X 9'3"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM 12'6" X 8'4"

LIVING

7'10" X 13'5"
KITCHEN/DINING

8'0" X 4'9"
BALCONY

W/D

BALCONY
ON LEVEL 8

DW FMW

3'10" X 21'0"
81sq.ft.

BALCONY
FROM

2ND - 8TH
FLOOR

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:440 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 477 sq.ft.B3

FLOORS 2-17

AutoCAD SHX Text
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AutoCAD SHX Text
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8'9" X 11'9"

11'8" X 4'9"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BALCONY

5'5" X 15'2"
KITCHEN

8'6" X 15'5"
LIVING/DINING

W/DF MW DW

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:427 sq.ft. 56 sq.ft. 488 sq.ft.B2

FLOORS 9-17
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CL.

5'0" X 11'6"
BALCONY

11'9" X 9'8"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

9'0" X 10'11"
LIVING

DEN
6'9" X 6'0"

10'2" X 10'3"
KITCHEN

13'7" X 5'7"

W/D

DW

MW

F

LEVEL 3 - 6

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:535 sq.ft. 56 sq.ft. 591 sq.ft.C9

FLOORS 3-7

AutoCAD SHX Text
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8'2" X 8'10"

8'6" X 6'0"

10'0" X 10'8"

13'7" X 8'7"

BEDROOM

DEN

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

KITCHEN/DINING

BALCONY

11'4" X 8'7"
LIVING

W/D

4'0" X 9'4"

MW

F

DW

BALCONY
4'0" X 9'4"

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:618 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 655 sq.ft.E3

FLOOR 3 TERRACE CONDITION

TERRACE

UP

FLOORS 3-17



7'3" X 6'0"

10'0" X 10'8"

8'0" X 8'5"

4'0" X 9'4"

DEN

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

BEDROOM

BALCONY

18'0" X 8'7"
KITCHEN/DINING

12'0" X 8'7"
LIVING

W/D

DW

MW

F

4'0" X 9'4"
BALCONY

INTERIOR: OUTDOOR: TOTAL:636 sq.ft. 37 sq.ft. 673 sq.ft.E2

FLOOR 3 TERRACE CONDITION

TERRACE

UP

FLOORS 2-17

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:
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8'3" X 8'4"

10'4" X 8'6"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

20'7" X 8'2"

KITCHEN/
DINING

8'0" X 8'4"
BEDROOM

10'0" X 8'2"
LIVING

3'10" X 7'7"
BALCONY

W/D

DW

MW

F

BEDROOM

FROSTED
GLASS

LEVEL 3 - 6

3'10" X 7'7"
BALCONY

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:648 sq.ft. 30 sq.ft. 678 sq.ft.E11

FLOOR 3 TERRACE CONDITION

TERRACE

UP

FLOORS 3-7

AutoCAD SHX Text
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8'3" X 8'4"

5'0" X 20'0"
BALCONY

BEDROOM

11'9" X 9'8"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

11'8" X 9'0"
LIVING

DEN

19'2" X 7'2"

6'0" X 7'0"

KITCHEN /
DINING

KITCHEN
13'7" X 5'7"

W/D

DW

MW

F

W/D

DW

MW

F

LEVEL 3 - 6

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:764 sq.ft. 96 sq.ft. 860 sq.ft.E12

FROSTED
GLASS

FLOORS 3-7
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AutoCAD SHX Text
WV



40'8" X 10'0"

TERRACE ON
FLOOR 8

4'9" X 28'3"
BALCONY

DN

UP

11'5" X 8'3"8'0" X 8'10"

8'0" X 8'6"

8'9" X 11'9"

PRIMARY
BEDROOMBEDROOM

BEDROOM

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

W/D

9'6" X 17'4"
KITCHEN/DINING

9'4" X 9'7"
LIVING

W/D

DW

MW

F

F MW DW

MEDIA

INTERIOR:

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

OUTDOOR: TOTAL:538 sq.ft.G2-T 780 sq.ft. 1,318 sq.ft.

FLOOR 8

UP
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W/D

10'4" X 9'9"
LIVING

10'5" X 16'9"

KITCHEN/
DINING

10'0" X 10'4"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

9'2" X 8'6"
BEDROOM

8'6" X 10'9"
BEDROOM

8'6" X 30'0"
TERRACE

F

MW

DW

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

INTERIOR: OUTDOOR: TOTAL:840 sq.ft. 256 sq.ft. 1,096 sq.ft.G3- T

UP UP

FLOOR 18



W/D

9'9" X 13'8"

KITCHEN/
DINING

15'6" X 10'8"
LIVING

9'8" X 10'8"
BEDROOM

8'3" X 9'0"
BEDROOM

9'7" X 9'0"

8'6" X 30'1"
TERRACE

F

MW

DW

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

INTERIOR: OUTDOOR: TOTAL:861 sq.ft. 256 sq.ft. 1,117 sq.ft.G4 - T

UP

FLOOR 18

UP



1606

W/D

9'0" X 9'7"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

10'2" X 9'0"
BEDROOM

15'8" X 9'7"

KITCHEN/
DINING11'3" X 9'4"

LIVING

8'2" X 30'11"
TERRACE

8'5" X 5'10"
DEN

F

MW

DW

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

INTERIOR: OUTDOOR: TOTAL:787 sq.ft. 253 sq.ft. 1,040 sq.ft.E10-T

UP UP

FLOOR 19



W/D

WIC

17'11" X 12'8"
LIVING/DINING

16'7" X 6'3"
KITCHEN

13'3" X 9'11"
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BEDROOM

9'1" X 12'4"
BEDROOM

11'2" X 10'9"
BEDROOM

F

MW

DW

8'6" X 29'11"
TERRACE

50'5" X 13'9"
TERRACE

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

INTERIOR: OUTDOOR: TOTAL:1,076 sq.ft. 949 sq.ft. 2,025 sq.ft.G7- T

UP

UP

UP

FLOOR 18



W/D

11'0" X 12'0"

KITCHEN/
DINING

12'6" X 10'10"
LIVING

12'2" X 9'2"
BEDROOM

9'10" X 13'1"
BEDROOM

11'10" X 9'5"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

WIC

TERRACE

DWMWF

42'11" X 13'10"

TERRACE
8'6" X 30'11"

N

Dimensions, specifications, layouts and materials are approximate only and are subject to change without notice. Window sizes and locations may vary. Furniture is for illustration purposes only
and does not necessarily reflect the electrical plan for the suite. Suites are sold unfurnished. Actual usable floor space within the unit may be different from stated floor areas or dimensions on
this plan. For more information on the method used for calculating the floor area of any unit, please refer to Builder Bulletin No. 22 published by Tarion. Balcony and terrace area is approximate
and not included in net suite area. The actual unit purchased may be reverse layout to the plan shown. E.&O.E.

INTERIOR: OUTDOOR: TOTAL:1,026 sq.ft. 858 sq.ft. 1,884 sq.ft.G6 - T

UP

UP

UP

FLOOR 18
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